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College Visits

Upward Bound seniors Joh’Nesha,
Derryanna, Clayton and the UB staff
traveled to UNC Charlotte on
September 28th to walk the campus
with a personal tour by our very own
UB graduate Donavan! We ended
the trip with a delicious meal from
Island Cuisine, an authentic
Jamaican eatery. What an
awesome cultural experience and
overall great day!

UNC Charlotte
UNC Greensboro

Upward Bound visited UNCG October
4th, ate in the Fountain View Dining
Hall, and had an awesome time
reconnecting with UB graduate
KeYonnie!

A & T University

Ms. Tilson of College Central coordinated
a trip for Scotland High seniors to visit and
eat lunch at A&T University October 14th.
Ten UB scholars attended the trip
accompanied by the UB Academic
Advisor Mrs. Havener. 
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Come visit the UB table in the
lunch room to sign the
advising log between
10:45am-1:10pm, Tuesday
through Friday. 

PARENTS: Be on the lookout for
documents in the mail, we
have forms being sent out to
get signatures. Thank you!

Reminders

TRAVELING SCHOLARS

Meet the Counselors

Upcoming Events
October 24th Halloween in the Park

October 26th UNC Chapel Hill 

October 28th Coastal Carolina
November 2nd Feeding the Elderly
Community Service
November 11th Veteran’s Day

November 26th Friendsgiving
November 27-29th Thanksgiving
Break

Ms. Locklear

Ms. Pegues

Ms. Snell

Mrs. McLeod
not pictured

Dr. Powell Patrick and the SHS
counselors came to speak with our
UB seniors for their first session on
October 8th offering advice and
sharing insight into the senior
experience; getting ready for
graduation and college. 


